## Priority Enrollment for De Anza Associated Student Body Senate Members and De Anza College Student Trustee

In order to achieve meaningful contributions as members of our student body association, student representatives ought to be allowed to register early for classes. This will allow students to make their general senate meetings along with other student government obligations throughout the week. This will also ensure students are able to attend their shared governance meetings throughout the year with schedule changes occuring every quarter. We ask to be placed in enrollment group number 2; this group includes student athletes who have completed their education goal of transfer, degree or certificate.

In order to be a member of the DASB Senate, one must:

- Attend the DASB Senate General meeting occurring every Wednesday at 4 pm.
- Attend at least one committee meeting weekly (with many individuals attending multiple meetings)
- Hold office hours for two hours weekly
- Attend DASB Events and submit seven field hours per quarter
- Be a part of at least one shared governance regularly

With most of our senate members being full time students, many struggle to frame their class schedule around an array of meetings each week. With priority enrollment, individuals will be able to arrange their classes so that they can perform their duties as student body representatives effectively.

To avoid any potential abuses, the office of college life will report weekly of any resigning, ineligible senators to revoke early enrollment privileges.